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Been a busy couple weeks. 

I have attended 

- Community update meeting held at the high school 
- BCRCC meeting. Chamber and DBA working on a plan for future 

collaboration 
- 2 day workshop with updates from Recovery team, introduction to various 

city departments. 
- Met  with Board of Community Futures 
- 2 day workshop with Lisa Swarn. Learned expectations of council, our role 

on council. Importance of developing good relations with staff. And much 
more. 

Spoke with constituents regarding BCHC housing proposals, Listened to their 
concerns. 

 

Cathy Korolek 


